

"Success For All"

NETHERHALL LEARNING CAMPUS HIGH SCHOOL

Principal: Mr. M Kent Netherhall Avenue Huddersfield HD5 9PG Tel: (01484) 382140 Email: info@nlconline.org.uk

December 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for your support over the last term. It has been a busy term but very rewarding. I would like to thank staff and students for their hard work.

Election of parent governor

Enclosed are details regarding a vacancy for a parent governor. Please do not hesitate to contact school for further information.

Christmas Concert

The Christmas concert for parents to attend is on Tuesday 11th December at 6:30pm in the main school hall. Tickets are now on sale every break time at £1 each.

Christmas Jumper Day

On Friday 14th December, we will be participating in "Christmas Jumper Day". Any voluntary contributions made will be donated to Save the Children. If you prefer, a food donation may be contributed which will be donated to the local food bank. Suggested items gratefully received include cereal, soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes/pasta sauce, lentils, beans and pulses or tinned meat/vegetables

Christmas Dinner

Christmas Dinner will be available on Wednesday 19th December. A traditional roast turkey dinner will be served as well as the usual options from the deli sandwich bar.

Last day of term

School will finish at 12:00 on Friday 21st December, when lunch will be available. If students do not require a lunch, they may leave school at 12:00.

Start of term

School opens for students on **Tuesday 8th January 2018.**

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours sincerely

Michael Kent **Principal**